
Toulouse, October 2nd, 2015 

 

Dear reviewer, 

Thank you for the valuable and thorough scrutiny of our review entitled "Disrupted regulatory T 
cell homeostasis in inflammatory bowel diseases" (Manuscript NO: 19974). We were pleased 
that the reviewers were appreciative.  

As requested, we added the missing information on the cover page, slightly modified the 
abstract and shortened the main text of the manuscript, and added a recent reference (p15). 

Please find all these corrections in the final version of our manuscript. 

We hope that you will find the revised version of our review acceptable for publication in World 
Journal of Gastroenterology.  

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

Marianne CHABOD (for all authors)  

 


